
  

  
 

City of Kenmore Transportation Improvement Program 

 

Project Name: 2018 Local Road Safety – Lighting 

Project No.: T49-0241 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Project Location: Citywide  

Project Completion: 2022 

Project Cost: $37,500 ($34,000 HSIP Funds, $3,500 Local Funds) 
 

Project Description:   
Added light emitting diode (LED) lighting to existing power poles (where lighting does not exist now) at 
approximately 60 locations throughout the city.  

 
Background: A street lighting program involves a systematic review of street lighting on residential collector 
roadways. Roads lacking sidewalks, have frequent unlit intersections, horizontal or vertical curves or are 
heavily vegetated were considered higher priority candidates for street lighting.    
 
Funding Sources:  This project is primarily funded by the WSDOT Highway Safety Improvement Program 
grant with minimal city funds. 
 

Locations of added lights  


